From: Joanna Zimny

To: "cvargas.la2004@gmail.com"; "jyinvestments09@gmail.com"
Cc: *CI-StPaul LegislativeHearings

Subject: appealed tax assessments for 1643 - 1645 Dieter Street
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 8:50:00 AM
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Good morning,

This is to confirm that after the February 21, 2024 Legislative Hearing for the following
appealed tax assessments:
e 1643-1645 DIETER STREET. (File No. J2401E1, Assessment No. 248309) $169
e 1643-1645 DIETER STREET. (File No. J2402E2, Assessment No. 248311) $303
e 1643-1645 DIETER STREET. (File No. J2403E2, Assessment No. 248314) $303
e 1643-1645 DIETER STREET. (File No. J2404E, Assessment No. 248303) $303

Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond is recommending that the City Council delete
these assessments. Since they have already been paid, you will receive a refund from the
Assessment office a few weeks after the Council Public Hearing.

These all go before the City Council at Council Public Hearing on February 28 at 3:30 pm,
however no further action is needed by you.

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers
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